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A fundraising bike ride to support the All Nations Grand River Water Walk 

WHAT IS THIS WATER WALK? 
The All Nations Water Walk will begin at the headwaters of the Grand River, follow the beautiful river-

ways to the mouth at Lake Erie, and then return again to the headwaters ~ a kind of loving embrace of the 

entire Grand River.  The walk, from September 15 to 29, is a ceremony intended to honour the water and 

connect all peoples to creation.  For more information about the Water Walk and how you can be involved, 

please visit the following website: www.grandriverwaterwalk2018.com 

WATER CYCLE 

DETAILS ABOUT WATER CYCLE 
PURPOSE: Water Cycle is a community bike ride to raise money to support the Water Walk.  

Participants are asked to bring along a donation when they arrive for the bike ride.  
Money will be used to provide food and lodging for water walkers.  Meet Mary Anne 
Caibaiosai, organizer of the All Nations Grand River Water Walk, and learn more 
about the Water Walk. 

WHEN: Thursday, August 30           Opening at 6 pm          Closing at 8 pm 

WHERE: Meet on the Walter Bean Grand River Trail behind Tim Horton’s near Lancaster and 
Bridge Street.  We will ride along the Grand River, through Bingeman Park to the J.A. 
Pollock Family Trailway.  Closing ceremonies will be held at the canoe launch just 
before the Victoria Street bridge.  Be prepared for some hilly sections of trail. 

SIGN UP: To register for Water Cycle please contact Philip Martin. 
 
Phone: 226-789-8615      Email: cyclingintothefuture@gmail.com    
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